
Allies for a Healthier Oregon (AHO)     Support Reply Form   8.24.2023 

 Allies for a Healthier Oregon is a program of We Can Do Better 

C/o We Can Do Better 
P.O. Box 41251, Eugene, OR 97404 
aho@wecandobetter.org  

 

 
Please check one:            Individual Member or Supporter       Organization Member or Supporter   

Organization/Company Name (if applicable):            

Contact Name:                

Address:                 

City, State, Zip:                
Phone #s:                
Email:                 

Website:                 

 
 

AHO is a member and community supported program of We Can Do Better.  The AHO mission is to convene community 
conversations for collective impact on improving the health of all Oregonians.  Your support funds all aspects of our small but 
efficient program from meetings to part-time coordination and support staff. Your contribution of any amount is appreciated. Below 
are typical yearly donation levels; please tailor to your own or your organization’s circumstances and give as generously as you can.  

Suggested Annual Membership Dues/Donation Levels: 

Individuals          $50 – 500+ 
Organizations (by Annual Operating Budget)      
Under $200,000         $150 – $250    
$200,000 - $499,999        $250 - $750  
$500,000 - $1 million        $750 – $2,500+ 
More than $1 million        $2,500 – 10,000+ 

I/my organization would like to make a contribution in the amount of:     .                                                                                                                                                                                             

Please select the appropriate statements: 
___Please send me/us an invoice now. 
___I/we prefer to send in a check now, but no invoice is needed. 
___I would like to pay by credit card. (Contact Amy Fellows, WCDB Executive Director at amy@wecandobetter.org to arrange.)  

Please return this form/payment by mail to: We Can Do Better/AHO, P.O. Box 41251, Eugene, Oregon 97404, or by email to: 
aho@wecandobetter.org  Checks should be made out to We Can Do Better/AHO.  
 

Allies for a Healthier Oregon is a program of We Can Do Better, which is a tax-exempt 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization -  tax ID 
number is: 27-2132905. Your contribution is tax-deductible.  For more information, please consult your tax professional.   
 

 

AHO is a member-driven coalition, open to all who support our mission. AHO does not take political positions, but serves as a 
strategic link for health equity advocates to communicate, build relationships, and take collaborative action. For more information, 
see: www.wecandobetter.org/aho/.  

Supporter’s Information 

Support Details & Options   

About Allies for a Healthier Oregon 

Thank You for Contributing to 
AHO’s Success! 
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